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Brother Superior General’s Visit to LEAD

Today, on the Feast of St. Andrew the Apostle, Brother 
Superior must be on a airplane flying over the skies of 
Europe or Central Asia, as he makes his way to the 
second of his three official visits to our District. 

This time, Brother Superior will be visiting three countries 
in LEAD, namely:

Myanmar  01 - 05 December
Thailand  05 - 10 December
Hong Kong  10 - 13 December

(I will be sending out, attached to this issue of LEAD 
Story, a more detailed program.) 

While he is in Hong Kong he will get a chance to meet 
the young Brothers of LEAD during the 1st LEAD Young 
Brothers Assembly. 

I would like to thank the Auxiliary Visitors and Country 
Coordinators who were instrumental in arranging the 
schedule of this visit. (Myanmar: Br. JJ and Br. Noel; 
Thailand: Br. Joe and Br. Francisco; Hong Kong: Br. Joe 
and Br. Steve)

Let us include in our prayer intentions the success of his 
visit.

Fraternally,

Edmundo Fernandez FSC
Provincialate


